WWII HRS Board of Directors Meeting Minutes September 16, 2010

Attending: Jonathan Stevens, Craig Dvorak, Bill Sheets, Matt Andres, Rich Russo, Ed Godi, Tim Scherer,
Scott Koelling, Ron Kapustka.

Minutes from the August meeting were read. A proposal was made to accept the minutes, seconded,
and voted unanimously to accept.

Old Business
Website Upgrades: A suggestion was made that Go Daddy was a good value with significant webspace.
New Business

Unit Charters: The 12" Quartermaster Rgt. was interested in changing the unit to the 81°%" Infantry
Division quartermaster Co. The last living member of the unit was opposed to having the unit
reenacted. The unit commander, Matt Andres, was a member of the 81% Infantry Division and belongs
to the 81" Inf Div historical society. His unit would remain a quartermaster unit.

Highlanders: Jason Spriggs spoke about his proposed unit. One reaction was that the proposed unit was
too broad and that a certain regiment should be chosen.

Secretary Report: 956 members.

Treasurer Report: The treasurer was unable to attend due to a family emergency.
Allied Report: no new information

Axis Report: no report

Commonwealth Report: no report

Rockford: Discussion on support for the event ensued and how to adequately report the expenses. The
decision was to support the Saturday night dinner at the USO dance. The estimated cost was $600.

The meeting was closed at 8:11 pm.



